
EDITORS 

World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

    Regarding our manuscript “Dysregulation of PARP1 is involved in the development 

of Barrett’s esophagus ”by the authors Chao Zhang, Teng Ma, Tao Luo, Xiang Gao, 

Qiong Wu, Zhonggao Wang, Fei Li
*
. I state that the statistical methods of this study were 

reviewed by Yun Huang (Xuanwu Hospital of Capital Medical University), who had a 

biostatic master of Public Health Hygiene, and confirmed that the statistical methods and 

techniques mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

Best Regards,  

 

Fei Li, MD., Ph.D., Professor 

Department of General Surgery,  

Xuanwu Hospital, Capital Medical University,  

No. 45 Changchun Street, Xicheng District,  

Beijing, China 

     

 

 



 

 

 



 


